CORRESPONDENCE
9/4/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 05962-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Friday, September 04, 2020 8:47 AM

To: ‘charles.c.reith@gmail.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good Morning, Charles Reith

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000-OT and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: charles.c.reith@everyactioncustom.com <charles.c.reith@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 03, 2020 4:32 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

Hi Commissioners, | purchased a 4 kw solar system about six months ago. It will pay for itself in about ten years, which is
a long payback period but | wanted to support my local solar provider (Regions). Please preserve net metering, without
which I'll not recover my investment before | die. Thank you so much, Charles

Sincerely,
Charles Reith
3732 Castellon Ct Sarasota, FL 34238-4592





